

Guthrie to Lead North Madison Elementary

The Mooresville School Board has announced that Lisa Guthrie will be the next principal of North Madison Elementary School.

"We are very excited about having Lisa join our administrative team," said Assistant Superintendent Holly Frye. "She brings with her experience in leadership, data-driven decision-making, best instructional practices in literacy and math, and an enthusiasm to be a Pioneer!"



Guthrie currently serves as Assistant Principal for Kitley Intermediate School in Franklin Township. Prior to that, she taught Math in Avon and Plainfield Schools. She also spent one year teaching in Germany in the Fulbright Teacher Exchange Program.

"I am delighted to have this opportunity to join the North Madison family and contribute to an already amazing school district," said Guthrie. "I am looking forward to meeting our families and working with teachers for a great start to the upcoming school year."

Guthrie earned her Bachelor's Degree from Marian College, her Master's Degree from IUPUI, and her administrative certification from University of Indianapolis.

Guthrie and her husband Adam, a fellow educator, have three children.